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This week you should have received on your 

personal email…

Concern over social media

Infant Building Dinner Choice form

Y5 Curriculum Topic Booklet

Y3&4 Curriculum Topic Booklet

Oak & Willow Stay & Learn

Y6 World War 2 Topic Booklet

Dates going forward
Monday 16th

January

Class 16 Winterhill taster day

2:30 - Class 3 Writing Stay and Learn

Tuesday 17th

January

9:00 OR 2:30 – Class 1 Literacy and Maths 

Stay and Learn

2:30 – Class 2 and Class 4 Writing Stay and 

Learn

3:30 – Multiplication Tables Check meeting 

for Y4 parents 

Wednesday 18th

January

9:00 OR 2:30 – Class 1 Literacy and Maths 

Stay and Learn

Friday 20th

January

Class 17 Winterhill taster day

2:30 – Year 1 and 2 Writing Stay and Learn

Tuesday 24th

January

9am – Year 6 Stay and Learn

Monday 6th

February

9:00 – 9:30 Year 3 and 4 Writing Stay and 

Learn

3:30 – 4:30 School viewing for prospective 

Nursery and Reception parents

Friday 10th

February

Last day of term

Stars of the week

w/c 2nd January 2023

Class 10 Isabella T
Class 11 Freya G
Class 12 Isabelle A

Class 2 Elias H Class 13 Jaxen R
Class 3 Logan W Class 14 Jenson M
Class 4 Heidi M Class 15 Alfie C
Class5 Ila R Class 16 James M
Class 6 James M Class 17 Annya D
Class 7 Esmay U Class 18 Sonny M
Class 8 Isla W Class 19 Toby S
Class 9 Harper C Class 20 Ansel D

Next week the menu is week two. 
The menu is on our web site.

We have truly got stuck into our new topics in school this week with lots of exciting activities going on! In addition to all of the 
creative lessons taking place across school all week, we had Year 3 and 4 Jamaica Day on Monday, Year 5 Africa Day on 
Tuesday and Year 6 WW2 Day on Thursday. There have been lots of photographs and videos of these on Twitter so please 
take a look. 

A huge thank you to our reading volunteers. Last term they completed over 150 additional reads with our children. We are so 
grateful, as are the children who look forward to their turn! If you would like to volunteer to support our love of reading, 
please ask in either office.

Mrs Sarah Hewitt, Head Teacher

http://www.thorpehesleyprimary.rotherham.sch.uk/


With our move to NCLT, we are currently in the process of 
updating our email addresses. Staff are currently unable to 
access class and year group emails and a few parents have had 
issues with emails bouncing back from class and year group 
email addresses. So, for now, please send all emails via our 
new office email address and these will be passed on to the 
relevant staff. We will update you with our new class and year 
group email addresses shortly. 
Our new office email address is: THPOffice@nclt.ac.uk 

This week’s most accurate 
rockers are:
1. Stefan T in Year 3
2. Isla H in Year 2
3. Lillie-Mae F in Year 4
4. Peyton B in Year 3
5. Francesca W in Year 3

Well done!
Keep logging on 
and practising 
those times 
tables!

Please remember to send your children to school with 
their PE kits on a Monday and encourage them to bring 
them home to be washed on a Friday. We currently 
have quite a few children across school forgetting their 
PE kits which means they are missing out on an 
important part of our school curriculum. 

We are trying to put a few spare kits together for 
children  to borrow if they do forget their own. We 
would be very grateful for any donations of old PE kit 
items (white T-shirts, black shorts, jogging bottoms and
sweatshirts) that no longer fit your child. Please could 
these be dropped off at either office. 
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Percentage of in class who have read at least three times a  

children week and recorded in Reading Record books

Class 2 79.2% Class 11 84.0%

Class 3 79.2% Class 12 83.3%

Class 4 87.5% Class 13 100.0%

Class 5 71.4% Class 14 79.3%

Class 6 69.0% Class 15 96.3%

Class 7 76.0% Class 16 94.1%

Class 8 81.5% Class 17 92.3%

Class 9 88.5% Class 18 87.0%

Class 10 71.4% Class 19 91.3%

Class 20 75.0%

Thorpe Hesley Primary 
School Library is open 
every Tuesday and 
Thursday straight after 
school. It is located in the 
infant building, accessed 
from the main 
playground. There are 
books suitable for 
EVERYONE, no 
membership needed!

http://www.thorpehesleyprimary.rotherham.sch.uk/

